
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary!! 

 
Green Day 

This year Green Day Fund Raiser 
will be on Friday 13th March.  

£2 per child. 
******************************** 

School Closed 
 

Monday 16th (Staff Development). 
& 

Tuesday 17th March for St 
Patrick’s Day 

 
********************************* 

P5 Parent & Friends Assembly  
 

Thursday 26th March, 2020 at 
9:15am. 

Tea/Coffee will be available for all 
adults ONLY immediately after 

Assembly is finished. 
 
 

********************************** 
Easter Holidays 

 
School will close at 11:00am on 

Thursday 9th  April 2020. 
 

P1 – P3 pupils and older siblings 
can be collected at 10:40am; 

 
Remaining P4 – P7 pupils can be 

collected at 11:00noon. 
 
 

There will be no Buses home on 
this day. 

 
School re-opens on Monday 20th 

April 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day 
 

Thursday 5th March 2020 
£1 per child. 

Non-Uniform Day – All pupils are 
encouraged to dress as a favourite 

character from a book. Alternatively, 
just come dressed in own clothes!! 

 
****************************** 

 
Easter Raffle. 

 
This year P7 pupils will sell tickets at 
20p each throughout the school for a 
selection of Easter Eggs and prizes. 
Tickets can be bought from Tuesday 

3rd March until Easter. 
 

*********************************** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
First Confessions for P4 Pupils  

 
All P4 pupils in Clonoe Parish will 

make their First Confession on  
Thursday 12th March, 2020 

In St Patrick’s Church Clonoe at 
7:00pm. 

 
************************************* 

 
Celebration of First Holy 

Communion 
For St. Patrick’s PS Pupils 

 
Saturday 30th May, 2020 

At 11:00am 
In St. Patrick’s Church, Clonoe 

And afterwards for light reception 
at the school. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.stpatricksannaghmore.com 

 

http://www.stpatricksannaghmore.com/


 

 
 

Congratulations to all 25 pupils from our Primary 7 who were confirmed on 
Sunday 23rd February 2020! You were a credit to yourselves, your families 

and to your school! 
Many thanks to Mrs Kinsella who prepared the children so well for the 

sacrament. 
A special thanks to all the pupils from P5 and P6 who helped form the choir 
for the celebration and a special word of appreciation to Miss Holland who 

helped prepare the choir and who added so much to the service. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coronavirus. 
 

We aim to keep you updated with the latest information from Health 
Agency and DE/EA. 

Please ensure you have downloaded the App from the website and 
that you have switched on Notifications on your mobile devices to 

receive communications via the school website. 
All pupils are being told to  

 

“Catch it,  Bin it,  Kill it!”  
 

When they sneeze or cough and we have hand soaps, tissues and 
paper towels in all classrooms. Please keep children at home if they 

have flu symptoms and ensure all pupils have tissues with them daily 
to school. It is essential we all try to contain infections by following 

common practices such as ‘Catch it,  Bin it,  Kill it!’ 


